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Dear Parent 
 
 
Wheelie Wednesday 
 
As part of Health Week, we will be holding a ‘Wheelie Wednesday’ on Wednesday 12th of 
June.  This will take place during the school day and each class will be allocated a time slot 
in the playground. We will also be closing of the Drop Off area to give the children the extra 
room.   
 
Children are welcome to bring their bikes, scooters or roller skates along with them on the 
day however hover boards are not permitted.  Children should come prepared with helmets 
and elbow pads.  We have a small supply of scooters and skates within the school however 
safety equipment must be supplied by parents.  
 
Please note the school and South Lanarkshire Council are not responsible for any loss or 
damage caused to equipment brought to school.  We have attached a copy of the Risk 
Assessment for your reference.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions, please contact the school 
office. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Lianne Purdie 
Head Teacher (acting)   
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